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We’re making 
changes to TIPP
Tax Instalment Payment Plan

Your January to June instalments now 
include The City’s 2023 budget decisions. 
This change creates greater stability in your 
monthly payments by spreading them 
more evenly over the year. 
As a TIPP participant, you pay the same amount 
as your annual property tax bill, but instead of 
one large lump sum payment in June, you pay 
smaller monthly instalments. Smaller monthly 
payments save you time and money by making 
your budgeting easier and removes the risk of late 
payment penalties.

12 separate 
TIPP payments

One lump sum 
tax payment



Learn more at  
calgary.ca/tipp
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We’ll review your monthly payment 
amount again in May to ensure you 
pay no more or less than your annual 
property tax bill.

In January, we’ll finalize and send out your  
property assessment notice. In the spring, the 
province will release their budget, indicating the 
amount of provincial property tax The City is 
required to collect on their behalf.

These are the final pieces of information we need 
to calculate your property tax bill and calculate 
your July to December TIPP payment. Your annual 
property tax bill will be mailed to you at the end 
of May and will include your adjusted instalment 
amount starting July 1.

Did you know?

Typically over a third of 
the residential property 

tax we collect goes to The 
Government of Alberta


